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The Cigarette Century - Allan Brandt 2009-01-06
From agriculture to big business, from medicine
to politics, The Cigarette Century is the
definitive account of how smoking came to be so
deeply implicated in our culture, science, policy,
and law. No product has been so heavily
promoted or has become so deeply entrenched
in American consciousness. The Cigarette
Century shows in striking detail how one
ephemeral (and largely useless) product came to
play such a dominant role in so many aspects of
our lives—and deaths.
Understanding Psychology - Richard A. Kasschau
1994-03-01
Understanding Psychology provides a solid
introduction to the field of psychology - and to
the link between the brain and behavior.
Combining high-interest content and a strong
visual orientation, this text is designed to dispel
misconceptions about psychology while helping
students to understand the relevant, practical
uses of psychology in their day-to-day lives.
ACSM's Resources for the Personal Trainer American College of Sports Medicine 2013-03-22
ACSM’s Resources for the Personal Trainer
provides a broad introduction to the field of
personal training, covering both basic science
topics and practical application. It was originally
designed to help people prepare for the ACSM
Personal Training Certification Exam. It
continues to serve that function, but the market

for it has expanded to practitioners in the field
looking for an additional resource, as well as in
an academic setting where the book is a core
text for personal training programs.
NASM Essentials of Personal Fitness Training 2008
Developed by the National Academy of Sports
Medicine (NASM), this book is designed to help
people prepare for the NASM Certified Personal
Trainer (CPT) Certification exam or learn the
basic principles of personal training using
NASM's Optimum Performance Training (OPT)
model. The OPT model presents NASM's
protocols for building stabilization, strength, and
power. More than 600 full-color illustrations and
photographs demonstrate concepts and
techniques. Exercise color coding maps each
exercise movement to a specific phase on the
OPT model. Exercise boxes demonstrate core
exercises and detail the necessary preparation
and movement. Other features include research
notes, memory joggers, safety tips, and review
questions.
Therapeutic Exercise - Carolyn Kisner
2017-10-18
Here is all the guidance you need to customize
interventions for individuals with movement
dysfunction. YouÕll find the perfect balance of
theory and clinical techniqueÑin-depth
discussions of the principles of therapeutic
exercise and manual therapy and the most up-to-
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date exercise and management guidelines.
Clark's Positioning in Radiography 13E - A.
Stewart Whitley 2015-07-28
First published in 1939, Clark's Positioning in
Radiography is the preeminent text on
positioning technique for diagnostic
radiographers.Whilst retaining the clear and
easy-to-follow structure of the previous edition,
the thirteenth edition includes a number of
changes and innovations in radiographic
technique. The text has been extensively
updated
Computed Tomography for Technologists - Lois
E. Romans 2010-02-01
Leveraging the organization and focus on exam
preparation found in the comprehensive text,
this Exam Review will help any student to
successfully complete the ARRT General
Radiography and Computed Tomography exams.
The book includes a bulleted format review of
content, Registry-style questions with answers
and rationales, and a mock exam following the
ARRT format. The companion website offers an
online testing simulation engine.
Anatomy and Physiology of Farm Animals - R. D.
Frandson 1992
This 5th edition offers concise information on
general anatomic and physiologic principles
applicable to all farm animals. All topics have
been updated, supported by the latest research
discoveries and factual information. Anglicized
technical terms are used throughout the book,
but most terms not found in an ordinary
dictionary are defined within the text. Important
differences from the gradually accepted view of
controversial subjects are mentioned or
discussed.
Physiology - Linda S. Costanzo 1995
This text provides a review of physiology,
including information needed to prepare for
assessment Boards. The book consists of a
concise review of the subject with questions,
answers and explanations, plus a comprehensive
examination.
ABC of Prehospital Emergency Medicine Tim Nutbeam 2013-09-23
Prehospital Emergency Medicine (PHEM) is a
new and evolving field within Prehospital Care
and involves the delivery of safe prehospital
critical care to seriously ill or injured patients,
and safe transfer to or between hospitals. It

covers a broad range of medical and traumatic
conditions, interventions, clinical providers and
physical environments. ABC of Prehospital
Emergency Medicine is the first text to provide a
comprehensive overview of this field and with an
international team of expert authors is essential
reading to anyone involved in the delivery of
Prehospital Emergency Medicine and
Prehospital Care. This title is also available as a
mobile App from MedHand Mobile Libraries.
Buy it now from iTunes, Google Play or the
MedHand Store.
Essentials of Medical Pharmacology - KD
Tripathi 2008-12-01
This new edition has been fully revised to bring
pharmacologists and trainees fully up to date
with the latest developments in the field of
medical pharmacology. Beginning with an
introduction to general pharmacological
principles, the following sections discuss drugs
for common and less common disorders found in
different regions of the body. The seventh
edition includes new drugs, as well as the latest
therapeutic guidelines from authoritative
sources such as the World Health Organisation
(WHO) and the British National Formulary
(BNF). Each topic includes key point summary
boxes as well as illustrations, flowcharts and
tables to enhance learning. A ‘problem-directed
study’ question at the end of each chapter helps
trainees test their knowledge. An extensive
appendices section includes a list of essential
medicines, drugs that should/shouldn’t be
prescribed in pregnancy and lactation, and
suggestions for further reading. Key points Fully
revised, new edition presenting latest
developments in medical pharmacology Includes
therapeutic guidelines from WHO and BNF
Problem-directed study questions and key point
summary boxes enhance learning Previous
edition published in 2008
Harper's Illustrated Biochemistry, 28th Edition Robert K. Murray 2009-07-03
The biochemistry text that every medical student
must own--now in full color! Comprehensive,
concise, and up-to-date, Harper's is unrivaled in
its ability to clarify the link between
biochemistry and the molecular basis of health
and disease. The Twenty-Eighth Edition has
undergone sweeping changes -- including a
conversion to full-color artwork and the
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substantial revision and updating of every
chapter -- all to reflect the latest advances in
knowledge and technology and to make the text
as up-to-date and clinically relevant as possible.
Combining outstanding full-color illustrations
with integrated coverage of biochemical
diseases and clinical information, Harper's
Illustrated Biochemistry offers an organization
and clarity not found in any other text on the
subject. Striking just the right balance between
detail and brevity, Harpers Illustrated
Biochemistry is essential for USMLE review and
is the single best reference for learning the
clinical relevance of a biochemistry topic. NEW
to this edition: Full-color presentation, including
600+ illustrations Every chapter opens with a
Summary of the Biomedical Importance and
concludes with a Summary reviewing the topics
covered Two all-new chapters: "Free Radicals
and Antioxidant Nutrients" and "Biochemical
Case Histories" which offers an extensive
presentation of 16 clinical conditions A new
appendix containing basic clinical laboratory
results and an updated one with a list of
important websites and online journals NEW or
updated coverage of important topics including
the Human Genome Project and computer-aided
drug delivery
Medicine Recall - James D. Bergin 2010-07
Written primarily for third- and fourth-year
medical students in clerkships, Medicine Recall,
Fourth Edition covers the core specialty areas
within internal medicine: cardiology,
pulmonology, nephrology, gastroenterology,
hematology, oncology, infectious disease,
endocrinology, allergy and immunology,
rheumatology, neurology, and dermatology. The
book is written in the rapid-fire Recall Series
question-and-answer format, with the question
on the left side of the page and the answer on
the right. Mnemonics are interspersed
throughout. Each chapter is written by faculty,
students, and fellows and emphasizes diagnosis
and treatment.
Restoring Prana - Robin L. Rothenberg
2019-12-19
One of the most common issues clients face is
lack of energy, vitality or prana and this book
presents a simple yet revolutionary breathing
approach to restore balance. Grounded in the
yogic teachings, this text introduces the Buteyko

breathing method as a more contemporary way
of understanding the original intention of
pranayama. Through extensive research, Robin
Rothenberg establishes that as with Dr.
Buteyko's breath retraining technique, the
ancient yogis prescribed breathing less not
more. Vedic science and physiology are broken
down and explained in accessible ways. The
book presents a new understanding and
application of breathing to address a wide range
of ailments, including COPD, asthma, hay-fever,
autoimmune disorders, anxiety, sleep apnoea
and neurological conditions.
MRI from Picture to Proton - Donald W.
McRobbie 2017-04-13
MR is a powerful modality. At its most advanced,
it can be used not just to image anatomy and
pathology, but to investigate organ function, to
probe in vivo chemistry, and even to visualise
the brain thinking. However, clinicians,
technologists and scientists struggle with the
study of the subject. The result is sometimes an
obscurity of understanding, or a dilution of
scientific truth, resulting in misconceptions. This
is why MRI from Picture to Proton has achieved
its reputation for practical clarity. MR is
introduced as a tool, with coverage starting from
the images, equipment and scanning protocols
and traced back towards the underlying physics
theory. With new content on quantitative MRI,
MR safety, multi-band excitation, Dixon imaging,
MR elastography and advanced pulse sequences,
and with additional supportive materials
available on the book's website, this new edition
is completely revised and updated to reflect the
best use of modern MR technology.
Anatomy and Physiology for Veterinary
Technicians and Nurses - Robin Sturtz
2012-07-30
Anatomy and Physiology for Veterinary
Technicians and Nurses: A Clinical Approach is a
comprehensive resource on the anatomy and
physiology of dogs and cats, with comparisons to
horses, birds, and ruminants. Organized by body
system with a comparative approach, the book
follows a unique format by addressing anatomy
separately from physiology for clarity and
improved comprehension. Each anatomy chapter
has a corresponding physiology chapter,
complete with illustrations, charts, and boxes to
promote understanding. Written specifically for
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veterinary technicians and nurses, the book
applies anatomy and physiology to clinical
practice, with case examples demonstrating
clinical relevance. The figures from the book,
additional questions and answers, labeling
quizzes, teaching PowerPoints, and a dissection
video are available online at
www.wiley.com/go/sturtz. This introduction to
body system analysis of normal structure and
function is a must-have resource for students of
veterinary technology and nursing, as well as a
useful quick review for the busy professional.
Bacterial Physiology and Metabolism - Byung
Hong Kim 2008-02-21
Recent determination of genome sequences for a
wide range of bacteria has made in-depth
knowledge of prokaryotic metabolic function
essential in order to give biochemical,
physiological, and ecological meaning to the
genomic information. Clearly describing the
important metabolic processes that occur in
prokaryotes under different conditions and in
different environments, this advanced text
provides an overview of the key cellular
processes that determine bacterial roles in the
environment, biotechnology, and human health.
Prokaryotic structure is described as well as the
means by which nutrients are transported into
cells across membranes. Glucose metabolism
through glycolysis and the TCA cycle are
discussed, as well as other trophic variations
found in prokaryotes, including the use of
organic compounds, anaerobic fermentation,
anaerobic respiratory processes, and
photosynthesis. The regulation of metabolism
through control of gene expression and control
of the activity of enzymes is also covered, as well
as survival mechanisms used under starvation
conditions.
Ross & Wilson Anatomy and Physiology in
Health and Illness E-Book - Anne Waugh
2018-07-12
The new edition of the hugely successful Ross
and Wilson Anatomy & Physiology in Health and
Illness continues to bring its readers the core
essentials of human biology presented in a clear
and straightforward manner. Fully updated
throughout, the book now comes with enhanced
learning features including helpful revision
questions and an all new art programme to help
make learning even easier. The 13th edition

retains its popular website, which contains a
wide range of ‘critical thinking’ exercises as well
as new animations, an audio-glossary, the unique
Body Spectrum© online colouring and self-test
program, and helpful weblinks. Ross and Wilson
Anatomy & Physiology in Health and Illness will
be of particular help to readers new to the
subject area, those returning to study after a
period of absence, and for anyone whose first
language isn’t English. Latest edition of the
world’s most popular textbook on basic human
anatomy and physiology with over 1.5 million
copies sold worldwide Clear, no nonsense
writing style helps make learning easy
Accompanying website contains animations,
audio-glossary, case studies and other selfassessment material, the unique Body
Spectrum© online colouring and self-test
software, and helpful weblinks Includes basic
pathology and pathophysiology of important
diseases and disorders Contains helpful learning
features such as Learning Outcomes boxes,
colour coding and design icons together with a
stunning illustration and photography collection
Contains clear explanations of common prefixes,
suffixes and roots, with helpful examples from
the text, plus a glossary and an appendix of
normal biological values. Particularly valuable
for students who are completely new to the
subject, or returning to study after a period of
absence, and for anyone whose first language is
not English All new illustration programme
brings the book right up-to-date for today’s
student Helpful ‘Spot Check’ questions at the
end of each topic to monitor progress Fully
updated throughout with the latest information
on common and/or life threatening diseases and
disorders Review and Revise end-of-chapter
exercises assist with reader understanding and
recall Over 150 animations – many of them
newly created – help clarify underlying scientific
and physiological principles and make learning
fun
Pediatric Cardiology - Walter H. Johnson
2014-02-03
Caring for children with heart disease is
extremely complex, requiring a different and
often tailor-made approach compared with
adults with similar cardiac problems. Built on
the success of previous editions and brought to
you by a stellar author team, Pediatric
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Cardiology: The Essential Pocket Guide provides
a unique, concise and extremely practical
overview of heart disease in children. From
history-taking, physical examination, ECG, and
chest X-ray – the basics that enable clinicians to
uncover possible problems and eliminate areas
of false concern – it goes on to examine the
range of more complex topics in the diagnosis
and treatment/management of childhood
cardiovascular disease. New to this edition you’ll
find: An enhanced section on imaging including
recent advances in cardiac MRI and fetal
echocardiography. New techniques in genetic
testing for heart disease in special populations.
Much more emphasis on the importance of
echocardiography in understanding the
pathophysiology of congenital cardiac
malformations. Expanded section on cardiac
conditions in the neonate, specifically on
prenatal diagnosis and management, neonatal
screening for congenital heart disease, and
hypoplastic left heart syndrome. Expanded and
updated congestive cardiac failure section,
including the latest in genetic and metabolic
causes of heart failure, and medical/surgical
treatment options; discussion of bridging
therapies; essentials of transplantation,
including common drug treatment regimens,
clinical recognition of treatment complications
and rejection, outcomes, morbidity and survival.
In addition, every chapter is fully updated with
the very latest clinical guidelines and
management options from the AHA, ACC and
ESC. Pediatric Cardiology: The Essential Pocket
Guide, 3rd edition, is quite simply a must-have
guide for all members of the multidisciplinary
team managing children suffering from heart
disease.
Handbook of Drug Administration via
Enteral Feeding Tubes, 3rd edition - Rebecca
White 2015-03-11
With over 400 drug monographs, this book
covers the technical, practical and legal aspects
that you should consider before prescribing or
administering drugs via enteral feeding tubes.
Mosby's Manual of Diagnostic and Laboratory
Tests - E-Book - Kathleen Deska Pagana
2021-05-04
Understanding and performing tests,
interpreting lab results, and performing patient
teaching are made easier with Mosby’s® Manual

of Diagnostic and Laboratory Tests, 7th Edition.
This one-stop resource provides clear, concise,
and consistent coverage of the most commonly
performed diagnostic and laboratory tests.
Valuable in academic and clinical settings alike,
it is beloved for its full-color design, userfriendly organization, and illustrations that help
clarify key concepts. Updated content with new
tests and images ensures you have the most
current and relevant information available.
Comprehensive and consistent presentation of
tests follows a sequence that best simulates
priorities in clinical practice. UNIQUE! Clinical
Priorities boxes emphasize priorities and
procedure considerations specific to
understanding and performing tests. UNIQUE!
Test Results and Clinical Significance sections
describe the significance of the test findings and
discuss the pathophysiology of the disease
process and how it relates to the test result.
UNIQUE! Related Tests sections list additional
tests related to the main test, including tests
that provide similar information, confirmatory
information, and other tests used to evaluate the
same organ, disease process, or symptom
complex. UNIQUE! Critical Values sections
indicate test values of particular significance.
UNIQUE! Home Care Responsibilities boxes
focus on post-test factors for consideration.
UNIQUE! Icons indicate drugs that increase or
decrease test values and patient teaching
priorities. Age-Related Concerns boxes address
pediatric and geriatric priorities. Results are
provided in SI units in addition to others, when
applicable. NEW! Common Reference Range
section on the inside front cover provides quick
access to this essential information. NEW! More
than 25 new tests focus mainly on the areas of
blood studies and x-ray studies. NEW! Quick
Tips for Using this Manual section in the front
matter helps you use this manual easily and
efficiently. UNIQUE! Diagnostic Testing for Most
Common Diseases section highlights the
integration of medical testing as it relates to a
specific disease, clinical syndrome, or medical
condition. UPDATED! New images throughout
the manual reflect the latest developments in the
field.
Decolonizing Methodologies - Linda Tuhiwai
Smith 2016-03-15
'A landmark in the process of decolonizing
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imperial Western knowledge.' Walter Mignolo,
Duke University To the colonized, the term
'research' is conflated with European
colonialism; the ways in which academic
research has been implicated in the throes of
imperialism remains a painful memory. This
essential volume explores intersections of
imperialism and research - specifically, the ways
in which imperialism is embedded in disciplines
of knowledge and tradition as 'regimes of truth.'
Concepts such as 'discovery' and 'claiming' are
discussed and an argument presented that the
decolonization of research methods will help to
reclaim control over indigenous ways of knowing
and being. Now in its eagerly awaited second
edition, this bestselling book has been
substantially revised, with new case-studies and
examples and important additions on new
indigenous literature, the role of research in
indigenous struggles for social justice, which
brings this essential volume urgently up-to-date.
Pharmacotherapy Handbook, 9/E - Barbara G.
Wells 2014-08-22
The essential pharmacotherapy data you need
for clinical practice and board preparation – in
one carry-anywhere guide A Doody's Core Title
for 2017! Pharmacotherapy Handbook provides
the critical information you need to make drug
therapy decisions for more than 140 diseases
and disorders commonly encountered in a
clinical setting. Featuring a convenient
alphabetized presentation, this handy guide
utilizes text, tables, figures, and treatment
algorithms to make important drug data readily
accessible and easily understood. Features:
Consistent chapter organization includes:
Disease state definition Concise review of
relevant pathophysiology Clinical presentation
Diagnosis Goals of treatment Treatment
Monitoring Six appendices, including "Allergic
and Pseudoallergic Drug Reactions" and
"Geriatrics" The ideal companion to
Pharmacotherapy: A Pathophysiologic Approach,
Ninth Edition by Joseph DiPiro, et al
Animal Liberation - Peter Singer 2023-05-23

leaders and world-renowned scientists. When it
was published in 1946 it was the first
introduction of many westerners to yoga and
meditation. The famous opera singer Amelita
Galli-Curci said about the book: "Amazing, true
stories of saints and masters of India, blended
with priceless superphysical information-much
needed to balance the Western material
efficiency with Eastern spiritual efficiency-come
from the vigorous pen of Paramhansa
Yogananda, whose teachings my husband and
myself have had the pleasure of studying for
twenty years."
Principles of Physiological Psychology - Wilhelm
Max Wundt 1904

Autobiography of a Yogi - Paramahansa
Yogananda 2009-01-01
The autobiography of Paramahansa Yogananda
(1893 - 1952) details his search for a guru,
during which he encountered many spiritual

Introductory Biomechanics - C. Ross Ethier
2007-03-12
Introductory Biomechanics is a new, integrated
text written specifically for engineering
students. It provides a broad overview of this
important branch of the rapidly growing field of
bioengineering. A wide selection of topics is
presented, ranging from the mechanics of single
cells to the dynamics of human movement. No
prior biological knowledge is assumed and in
each chapter, the relevant anatomy and
physiology are first described. The biological
system is then analyzed from a mechanical
viewpoint by reducing it to its essential
elements, using the laws of mechanics and then
tying mechanical insights back to biological
function. This integrated approach provides
students with a deeper understanding of both
the mechanics and the biology than from
qualitative study alone. The text is supported by
a wealth of illustrations, tables and examples, a
large selection of suitable problems and
hundreds of current references, making it an
essential textbook for any biomechanics course.
First Aid for the USMLE Step 1 - Vikas
Bhushan 2007-01-09
The #1 Review for the USMLE Step 1 - written
by students who aced the boards! 900+ mustknow facts and mnemonics organized by organ
systems and general principles 24 pages of color
photos like those on the exam 100+ clinical
vignettes Brand new Pathology chapter and
totally revised Behavioral Science chapter The
famous “First Aid Ratings” - 300+ medical test
prep resources rated by students Updated exam
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preparation guide with advice from Step 1
veterans Strategies that maximize your study
time and deliver the results you want
Looking for Spinoza - Antonio R. Damasio 2003
Investigates the cerebral mechanisms behind
emotions and feelings to explain the role
between emotion, survival, and cultural
accomplishment.
Biophysical Chemistry - James P. Allen
2009-01-26
"Biophysical Chemistry is an outstanding book
that delivers both fundamental and complex
biophysical principles, along with an excellent
overview of the current biophysical research
areas, in a manner that makes it accessible for
mathematically and non-mathematically inclined
readers." (Journal of Chemical Biology, February
2009) This text presents physical chemistry
through the use of biological and biochemical
topics, examples and applications to
biochemistry. It lays out the necessary calculus
in a step by step fashion for students who are
less mathematically inclined, leading them
through fundamental concepts, such as a
quantum mechanical description of the hydrogen
atom rather than simply stating outcomes.
Techniques are presented with an emphasis on
learning by analyzing real data. Presents
physical chemistry through the use of biological
and biochemical topics, examples and
applications to biochemistry Lays out the
necessary calculus in a step by step fashion for
students who are less mathematically inclined
Presents techniques with an emphasis on
learning by analyzing real data Features
qualitative and quantitative problems at the end
of each chapter All art available for download
online and on CD-ROM
Respiratory Physiology - John B. West 1975
Physiology E-Book - Linda S. Costanzo
2017-03-15
Renowned physiology instructor Dr. Linda
Costanzo’s friendly, logical, easy-to-follow
writing style makes Physiology, 6th Edition ideal
for coursework and USMLE preparation. Welldesigned figures and tables provide handy
visuals for procedures or physiologic equations,
and step-by-step explanations clarify challenging
concepts. This full-color, manageably-sized text
offers a comprehensive and consistent overview

of core physiologic concepts at the organ system
and cellular levels, making complex principles
easy to understand. Information is presented in
a short, simple, and focused manner – the
perfect presentation for success in coursework
and on exams. Chapter summaries and
"Challenge Yourself" questions at the end of
each chapter provide an extensive review of the
material and reinforce understanding and
retention. Equations and sample problems are
integrated throughout the text. NEW! More
Clinical Physiology Case Boxes relate to
pathophysiology for a clinical context
Essentials of Medical Physiology - K.
Sembulingam 2008-10-01
This is a comprehensive, accessible text that
covers the basic principles of Medical
Physiology. It is completely up-to-date and
includes information on the latest findings in
physiology. The text has been beautifully
designed and illustrated, and chapters present
information in an easy-to-follow and logical style.
WordPress For Dummies® - Lisa Sabin-Wilson
2010-07-30
The bestselling guide to WordPress, fully
updated for newest version of WordPress
WordPress, the popular, free blogging platform,
has been updated with new features and
improvements. Bloggers who are new to
WordPress will learn to take full advantage of its
flexibility and usability with the advice in this
friendly guide. Previous editions have sold
nearly 50,000 copies, and interest in blogging
continues to explode. WordPress is a state-ofthe-art blog platform that emphasizes aesthetics,
Web standards, and usability WordPress For
Dummies, 3rd Edition covers both the freehosted WordPress.com version and
WordPress.org, which requires users to
purchase Web hosting services Written by an
expert who works directly with the developers
and cofounder of WordPress Shows readers how
to set up and maintain a blog with WordPress
and how to use all the new features Like its
earlier editions, WordPress For Dummies, 3rd
Edition helps bloggers quickly and easily take
advantage of everything this popular blogging
tool has to offer.
Textbook of Head and Neck Anatomy - James L.
Hiatt 2020-03-18
Now in full color, the Fourth Edition of this
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classic text combines concise yet complete
coverage of head and neck anatomy with superb
photographs, drawings, and tables to provide
students with a thorough understanding of this
vital subject. This edition contains basic
anatomic information not found in other
specialized textbooks of head and neck anatomy.
It details structures of the oral cavity from an
oral examination point of view to promote the
practical application of fundamental anatomic
concepts. Other features include Clinical
Considerations boxes that highlight the clinical
significance of anatomy, a discussion of the
anatomic basis of local anesthesia and lymphatic
drainage, and an embryological account of head
and neck development.
Transitions Theory - Afaf I. Meleis, PhD, DrPS
(hon), FAAN 2010-02-17
"It is very exciting to see all of these studies
compiled in one book. It can be read sequentially
or just for certain transitions. It also can be used
as a template for compilation of other concepts
central to nursing and can serve as a resource
for further studies in transitions. It is an
excellent addition to the nursing literature."
Score: 95, 4 Stars. --Doody's "Understanding and
recognizing transitions are at the heart of health
care reform and this current edition, with its
numerous clinical examples and descriptions of
nursing interventions, provides important
lessons that can and should be incorporated into
health policy. It is a brilliant book and an
important contribution to nursing theory."
Kathleen Dracup, RN, DNSc Dean and Professor,
School of Nursing University of California San
Francisco Afaf Meleis, the dean of the University
of Pennsylvania School of Nursing, presents for
the first time in a single volume her original
"transitions theory" that integrates middle-range
theory to assist nurses in facilitating positive
transitions for patients, families, and
communities. Nurses are consistently relied on
to coach and support patients going through
major life transitions, such as illness, recovery,
pregnancy, old age, and many more. A collection
of over 50 articles published from 1975 through
2007 and five newly commissioned articles,
Transitions Theory covers developmental,
situational, health and illness, organizational,
and therapeutic transitions. Each section
includes an introduction written by Dr. Meleis in

which she offers her historical and practical
perspective on transitions. Many of the articles
consider the transitional experiences of
ethnically diverse patients, women, the elderly,
and other minority populations. Key Topics
Discussed: Situational transitions, including
discharge and relocation transitions (hospital to
home, stroke recovery) and immigration
transitions (psychological adaptation and impact
of migration on family health) Educational
transitions, including professional transitions
(from RN to BSN and student to professional)
Health and illness transitions, including self-care
post heart failure, living with chronic illness,
living with early dementia, and accepting
palliative care Organization transitions,
including role transitions from acute care to
collaborative practice, and hospital to
community practice Nursing therapeutics
models of transition, including role
supplementation models and debriefing models
Forensic Pathology, 2Ed - Bernard Knight
1996-08-02
An updated and revised edition of the major
reference work in forensic pathology, this will be
an important purchase for all in the field.
'Forensic Pathology' offers a thorough, detailed
guide to the performance and interpretation of
post-mortem examinations conducted for the
police and other legal authorities.
The Absorbent Mind - Maria Montessori 1995
A leading educator discusses the importance of
the first six years to a child's normal physical
and emotional development
Physiology - Patricia Metting 2010-05-07
PreTest is the closest you can get to seeing the
test before you take it! "I like the High-Yield
section in the beginning of the book. It's a nice
and quick review yet at the same time is
thorough and includes the truly high-yield things
to know for boards and class." -- Sheree Perron,
Third Year Medical Student, Eastern Virginia
Medical School "I found Pretest Physiology to
follow fairly closely with my experience with the
USMLE Step 1 as far as question structure and
depth of the material covered. The most basic
and most commonly tested questions in
physiology in each system were addressed as
well as some of the finer details students still
need to know." -- Daniel Marcovici, Third Year
Medical Student, Sackler School of Medicine,
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Tel Aviv University Great for course review and
the USMLE Step 1, PreTest asks the right
questions so you’ll know the right answers.
You’ll find 500 USMLE-type questions and
answers along with complete explanations of
correct and incorrect answers. The content has
been reviewed by students who recently passed
their exams, so you know you are studying the
most relevant and up-to-date material possible.
No other study guide targets what you really
need to know in order to pass like PreTest!
Content that covers all the must-know topics:
General Principles: Cellular Physiology, General
Principles: Multisystem Processes, Physiology of
the Hematopoietic and Lymphoreticular
Systems, Neurophysiology, Musculoskeletal
Physiology, Respiratory Physiology,
Cardiovascular Physiology, Gastrointestinal
Physiology, Renal and Urinary Physiology,
Reproductive Physiology, Endocrine Physiology
Mechanical Behavior of Materials - Marc André
Meyers 2008-11-06

A balanced mechanics-materials approach and
coverage of the latest developments in
biomaterials and electronic materials, the new
edition of this popular text is the most thorough
and modern book available for upper-level
undergraduate courses on the mechanical
behavior of materials. To ensure that the student
gains a thorough understanding the authors
present the fundamental mechanisms that
operate at micro- and nano-meter level across a
wide-range of materials, in a way that is
mathematically simple and requires no extensive
knowledge of materials. This integrated
approach provides a conceptual presentation
that shows how the microstructure of a material
controls its mechanical behavior, and this is
reinforced through extensive use of micrographs
and illustrations. New worked examples and
exercises help the student test their
understanding. Further resources for this title,
including lecture slides of select illustrations and
solutions for exercises, are available online at
www.cambridge.org/97800521866758.
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